## Bethlehem LYF

DECEMBER NEWSLETTER

Parents and Youth,

Hopefully everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving. It is hard to believe that December is here already! The LYF look forward to serving you during the Advent season with an advent supper before church on Wednesday evenings. We hope to see you there.

The LYF will be helping with the Ladies Aid Christmas luncheon on December 2nd after church. We are also planning on going Christmas caroling on December 9th in Ossian as well as sending cards to our shut-ins. We will come back to church for food and fellowship afterwards instead of a regular bible study. The LYF will be participating in the Christmas Eve service again this year, more to come later.

At the end of the year we will have a joint circuit Christmas party, more info to come. We will continue to fundraise for our Texas service trip next summer, working with Heart for Texas to rebuild homes for those who were affected by Hurricane Harvey.

Safe travels to all during this busy holiday season!

God's Blessings!

Deaconess Intern Wendy Boehm and Josh Boehm

2018

## How to Stay in Touch

- Please like our Facebook page: Bethlehem-Ossian LYF
- Bible Study on the 2nd and 4th Sunday of every month at 6:30pm with Andrew Twietmeyer
- We encourage the youth to attend adult bible study after church
- December Doughnuts: Grant and Makena
- Our contact information:

Wendy Boehm Cell: 260-415-8526 Email: wmeyer.boehm@gmail.com

> Josh Boehm Cell: 260-442-4830 Email: jayboe3@outlook.com